NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
IN THE MATTER OF STATE AND FEDERAL AID FOR
THE IMPROVEMENTS AT

MAIJOR GILBERT AIRPORT

TOWN OF LA POINTE, WI

The Town of La Pointe is considering petitioning the State of Wisconsin, Department of

Transportation, for state and federal aid to undertake the following development at Major
Gilbert Airport:

Acquire Snow Removal Equipment; clear and maintain runway approaches as stated in Wis.
Admin. Code Trans §55, and any necessary related work

Notice is hereby given that the Town of La Pointe, WI will hold a public hearing at 5:00 P.M. on
Monday, January 6%, 2025, at the Town Hall.

All interested persons are invited to attend and present their views on the need for the
proposed airport development.

Parking for people with disabilities and an accessible entrance are available in front of the
Town Hall. Please call the Town Clerk at 715-747-6913 to make specific accessibility
requests.

Additional written testimony may be filed with the Town of La Pointe, WI if received by 4:00
P.M on Friday, January 3rd, 2025. Such testimony should be directed to Alex Smith, Town Clerk,
PO Box 270, La Pointe, WI 54850 or clerk@townoflapointewi.gov
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